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The field of epigraphy is kept in a constant state of rejuvenation thanks to new discoveries. New 
epigraphical texts from Western Europe to Central Asia not only add novel pieces of information 
but also allow epigraphists to revisit earlier documents that have been imperfectly 
comprehended. Participants in this panel will offer a first view to new unpublished inscriptions 
not previously presented in any other format. Any text written in Greek from the 8th century BCE 
to the 6th century CE is welcome; presentations of bilingual texts are also encouraged as long as 
the Greek component is substantial. Each presenter willl be alloted 20 minutes, and each 
presentation will be followed by 10 minutes of discussion.  
Please send your proposal by e-mail to the congress secretariat (Sonia Syllac, 
ciegl2022@sciencesconf.org) before March 30, 2021. Each proposal must include the name of 
the proposer(s) and the indication ‘Tituli Novi Graeci’, and contain a summary of no more than 
3000 characters (including spaces). The final selection will be determined by the head of the 
section in collaboration with the organizing committee. A response will be sent by September 
2021. 
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